
Community Office,  

3a Market Place, LE67 5DT 

01530 459527 

WHITWICK  
PARISH COUNCIL 

www.whitwickpc.org.uk 

Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org  

Community Office is OPEN 

BY PRIOR APPOINTMENT 

ONLY – but please ring us first 

LOCKDOWN CHANGES  
PLANS TO HOLD EVENTS ARE CANCELLED UNTIL WE 

CAN RETURN TO MORE NORMAL TIMES  

SORRY 

SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE 

Great suggestion last month – could the parish 

council display lockdown guidance to help people 

without internet to know what the rules are?  

 Of course - see our Community Noticeboard 

 in Market Place (by the post box).   
We’ll update this when changes happen but it might not be straightaway.   

Parish Council News – February 2021 

                           Leicestershire and Rutland Branch of the SLCC 

give an annual award in memory of a former   

clerk who gave dedicated service to the work of the Society 

               Jo Small Award 

 Last month Cathy Tibbles, our Parish Manager, 

was voted to be given an award from fellow 

clerks in the county for her outstanding voluntary 

work in helping her professional organisation.  

Cathy says “I was delighted and surprised by this 

honour.  I enjoy learning more about how the 

work of clerks can help make communities better 

places to live and work.  I represent the Branch 

on a National Forum so meet lots of other clerks 

from around the country.  To be recognised for 

my enthusiasm was a lovely surprise, especially 

after this very difficult and tough year.”      

 

 

 

WHITWICK 

COMMUNITY CRISIS 

TEAM  

Available for emergency help 

on 

07407 766518 
 

You can still phone/email the Parish Manager on important parish matters. 

Community Office may only be visited by prior appointment. 

The next virtual council meetings are at 7 pm on 

 Thursday 18 February and 18 March 2021– see website for Zoom info 

 

http://www.whitwickpc.org.uk/
mailto:clerk@whitwickpc.org

